

SOMERVILLE FEDERATION

Somerville Nursery and Somerville Primary Schools "Aiming high together"

NEWSLETTER TO PARENTS 29th March 2018



DATES FOR THE DIARY

- Monday 16th April: Children return to school.
- W/C Monday 16th April: Girls Football, Karate, Military, Cricket, Summer Sizzler and Dance Clubs start
- Wednesday 18th April: Class photographs for the whole school.
- Wednesday 18th April: PGL residential meeting for Year 5 children.
- Thursday 3rd May: Local elections, School OPEN as normal.
- Monday 7th May: Bank Holiday Monday, School CLOSED.
- Monday 14th May: Year 6 KS2 SATs assessment week.

Please check the website for updates.

Be on time, be in line for 5 to 9!

Well done Year 3! Year 3 children have the best attendance this year so far.

Book Fair

Thank you for supporting our book fair this week, each book sold has helped us to purchase another book for our school library and the class room libraries.

Keep on reading and enjoying your books over the break.

Residential for Year 5

Please remember that all deposits need to be paid by Friday 20th April if you would like your child to attend the Year 6 residential at PGL in November 2018. Meetings for parents of Year 5 children will take place in the school hall on Wednesday 18th April at 2.45pm and 5.00pm. If you would like to know more about the residential please attend one of the meetings, if you are unable to attend please speak to Mrs Speight or Mr Forber or have a look on the school website for further information.

Easter and Spring Break

We close today for Easter and Spring break. We would like to wish everyone a restful and enjoyable holiday. We look forward to seeing all of the children back at school on Monday 16th April 2018. Gates will be open from 8.45am!

Thank you all for your continued support over the last term.

Parents evening

It was lovely to see so many of you over the last week attending parents evening. Thank you for the positive comments about the school and how we care and teach your children. If you have not yet managed to meet with your child's class teacher, please make arrangements after the Spring break to make an appointment either at the end of the school day or via the school office on 0151 638 5074.

Cancer awareness sponsored event

We would just like to thank everyone involved for helping to raise such a vast amount for Cancer Awareness. More than £3,000 has now been raised for the children's chosen cancer charities. This is a fantastic sum of money which we did not envisage possible. Thank you every, this will make a difference.

The class which raised the most money was Douglas Fir class with £490. Annie from Robin Class, Year 1 raised the most money in the school. She has been given a £10 cinema voucher prize from the school. Every little helps, please if you have not returned your sponsor money it is still not too late, keep it somewhere safe until after the Spring break. We are thankful to all of the children, staff and especially Mr Shennan for really getting behind this fundraiser and their achievements over the last few weeks.